DEPARTMENT OF CUSTOMER SERVICES
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

DIVISION OF MOTOR VEHICLE, LICENSING AND PERMITS
ADMINISTRATION
P.O. BOX 30300
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96820-0300

SHERI T. KAJIWARA

KIRK CALDWELL
DIRECTOR

MAYOR

PRESTON P. H. K. KO
ACTING LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR

TESTIMONY OF PRESTON KO, ACTING LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU, DEPARTMENT OF CUSTOMER SERVICES
Friday, March 28, 2014, 2:00 p.m., Conference Room 325

SENATE Bill 2898 SD2. “RELATING TO Commercial Driver's lLicensinq”
Position: Support

TO: The Honorable Angus L. K. McKelvey, Chair
and Members of the Committee on Consumer Protection and Commerce

The Honorable Karl Rhoads, Chair
and Members of the Committee on Judiciary

The City and County of Honolulu agrees with the intent and purpose of S.B. 2898
SD2 which provides for several amendments to the commercial driver’'s licenses
statutes.

The City and County of Honolulu recommends your favorable consideration to
S.B. 2898 SD2.

Sincerely,
Preston P. H. K. Ko
Acting Licensing Administrator



	SB-2898-SD-2_Preston P. H. K. Ko

